
Individuals on Pretrial Release should contact their assigned Pretrial Services 
Officer and attorney to discuss/request permission to travel outside of the 
Northern District of Illinois. Please note that individuals on Pretrial Release may 
have bond conditions that limit their travel and they should seek approval before 
leaving the Northern District of Illinois (see the map below). 
 
 
 

 


